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Monday 20th Febuary 2023 

 

                                         Author Visit & World Book Day 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are very excited that author Philip Hartley will be visiting our school on Tuesday 

28th February. He will be sharing the exciting journey he has taken that has led to 

him becoming an author as well as his successful series of books: ‘The Adventures 

of Arthur Pennington’ with children in the juniors.  

 

Philip will be selling his books, ‘Operation Golden Goal’ and ‘The Key to Miami,’ at the 

discounted price of £5 each on the day. 

 

If you would like your child to buy one of the books, please send your child to school with the exact money 

in an envelope, clearly marked with their name and class, on Tuesday 28th February. We will not be able 

to provide change.  We ask that you do not send the money in beforehand.   

 

In order to ensure that we have enough books on the day, please complete the Google form by Thursday 

23rd February by clicking on this link: https://forms.gle/VdmojV3YZw9vZYYQ8 

 

If you do not complete the form, we will not be able to guarantee that your child will be able to buy a 

book on the day. 

 

In the same week, the children will celebrate World Book Day, which is on Thursday 2nd March. We expect 

them to dress-up as their favourite book character; all classes will be engaging in a range book day 

activities throughout the day. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher  

 

https://forms.gle/VdmojV3YZw9vZYYQ8

